
 

 

 

 

  

Jessamine Road, Tranmere, Birkenhead, CH42 5PR 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

welcome to  

Jessamine Road, Tranmere, Birkenhead 

Coming to market is this Three Bedroom Mid-Terrace house featuring three spacious bedrooms and sizeable open plan living space. This is one not 

to be missed! Perfect for a First Time Buyer or Investor! Call today to book your viewing and avoid disappointment.  

   

   



 

 

 

 
view this property online  jonesandchapman.co.uk/Property/PTN113916 

 

Property Description 
 
Jones and Chapman are delighted to bring to 
market this Traditional Three Bed Mid Terrace 
property located in the popular residential area 
of Tranmere. The area is blessed with an array of 
amenities, excellent transport links and local 
schools to suit all ages as well as being within 
walking distance of the famous Victoria Park. 
The house itself on the ground floor consists of 
open plan living and dining space, leading to 
rear kitchen. Upstairs consists of three sizeable 
bedrooms and a family bathroom with three-
piece suite.  
This home is situated in an incredibly popular 
residential area and is not one to be missed. If 
you are looking for your first home, or your next 
investment then call us today to book your 
viewing and avoid disappointment! 
 
 
 
Lounge 

10' 6" max x 10' 10" into bay (3.20m max x 3.30m into bay) 

Double glazed window to the front, radiator and 
electric fireplace. 
 

Dining Room 

11' 7" x 10' 9" max (3.53m x 3.28m max) 

Open to Lounge 
Double glazed window to the rear and storage 
cupboard. 
 

Kitchen 

16' 4" x 7' 6" (4.98m x 2.29m) 

Extended fitted kitchen comprising wall and base 
cupboards, sink and drainer unit and work surfaces. 
Double glazed window. 
 

First Floor Landing 

With access to the bedrooms and bathroom. 
 

Bedroom One 

12' 7" plus recess x 10’ (3.84m plus recess x 3.05m) 

Double glazed window and radiator. 

 

Bedroom Two 

7' 6" plus recess x 11' 7" (2.29m plus recess x 3.53m) 

Double glazed window to the rear and radiator. 
 

Bedroom Three 

8' 5" x 7' 6" (2.57m x 2.29m) 

Double glazed window to the rear and radiator. 
 

Bathroom 

Three-piece bathroom suite comprising bath with 
shower over, wash hand basin and WC. Double 
glazed window and radiator. 
 

Outside 

Yard to rear. 
 

Rear Yard 

Yard to rear with gate giving access to the rear alley. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Jones & Chapman  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria 

House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 

 0151 608 2287 

 
Prenton@jonesandchapman.co.uk 

 

349 Woodchurch Road, Prenton, PRENTON, 

Merseyside, CH42 8PE 

 jonesandchapman.co.uk  

welcome to 

Jessamine Road, Tranmere Birkenhead 

• THREE BEDROOM TRADITIONAL MID TERRACE 

• WITHIN DISTANCE OF VICTORIA PARK 

• CATCHMENT AREA FOR LOCAL SCHOOLS 

• SPACIOUS OPEN PLAN LIVING 

• FREEHOLD AND COUNCIL TAX A 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: D 
 

 

 

  

£110,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

   

Property Ref: 

PTN113916 - 0006 

 

view this property online  jonesandchapman.co.uk/Property/PTN113916 

 

 

 

 


